
 

 

 

 

 

Tuesday, November 15, 2022 
Trans Gender Awareness Week:  
Each year between November 13 - 19, people and organisations around the country participate in Transgender Awareness 
week to help raise the visibility about transgender people and address issues members of the community face. This is a week 
where transgender people and their allies take action to bring attention to the community by educating the public about who 
they are, sharing stories and experiences, and advancing advocacy around issues of prejudice, and violence that affect the 
transgender community. 
 
Creative Writing Club:  

 Novel Thoughts will be meeting today in room in rm. 173. 
 
Music Department:  

 Junior Concert Band and Senior Wind ensemble will meet today after school and this evening. All members should 
attend as we continue to prepare for upcoming concerts.  

 This is the last week to purchase poinsettias and cheese. All orders to be in by Thursday at 8:00am.  
 All musicians benefit from the proceeds of sale. Please be sure to drop off orders to Ms. Rensink in music room by 

Thursday at 8:00am.   
 
Dance Announcement:  

 We have a special event coming up. December 15th, we will have our first school dance of the year. The theme will be 
winter, and it will be semi formal. Forms will be available soon, so be sure to save this date!  

 
Ambassadors: 

 Brief meeting on Wednesday November 16 at lunch in rm. 162 
 
Jr./Sr. Girls Basketball:  

 Best of luck to our Jr. and Sr Girls Teams today as they head to the Semi-Finals.  
 

Varsity Boys:  
 Varsity Boys Hockey team members are to pick-up permission forms at room 161 and return ASAP. There will be a 

meeting today at the beginning of lunch. In room 161.   
 
Jr./Sr. Girls Volleyball:  
Tryouts for junior and senior volleyball team will start this week.  
 

1. There will be a brief meeting on Thursday, November 17 to distribute forms in room 188. 
2. After school tryout on Tuesday, November 22.  
3. After school tryout on Wednesday, November 30 

 
 

PORT PERRY HIGH SCHOOL 

ANNOUNCEMENTS 



Clothing Drive:  
 Please bring in clean gently used clothing and drop off in boxes located at the school’s entrances, office and in the 

cafeteria. All clothes will be donated to the local shelters.  
 


